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I. Persecution is to be e__________

II. Persecution is g__________

      A. F__________ is a gift

      B. S__________ is a gift 
 
 * Persection is a t__________ that can prove our  
   faith genuine

III. Persecution is s__________
   
      A. with fellow believers

      B. with saints of ages past

      C. with J__________

Persecution 
Philippians 1:27-30 



Philippians 1:27-30 
Only conduct yourselves in a manner worthy of the gospel of Christ, 
so that whether I come and see you or remain absent, I will hear of you 
that you are standing firm in one spirit, with one mind striving together 
for the faith of the gospel; 28in no way alarmed by your opponents—
which is a sign of destruction for them, but of salvation for you, and that 
too, from God. 29For to you it has been granted for Christ’s sake, not 
only to believe in Him, but also to suffer for His sake, 30experiencing the 
same conflict which you saw in me, and now hear to be in me.

1 John 3:13
Do not be surprised, brethren, if the world hates you.

John 15:18-20
If the world hates you, you know that it has hated Me before it hated 
you. 19If you were of the world, the world would love its own; but 
because you are not of the world, but I chose you out of the world, 
because of this the world hates you. 20Remember the word that I said to 
you, ‘A slave is not greater than his master.’ If they persecuted Me, they 
will also persecute you; if they kept My word, they will keep yours also. 

2 Timothy 3:12
All who desire to live godly in Christ Jesus will be persecuted.

John 7:7b
The world hates Me because I testify of it, that its deeds are evil.

James 1:2-3
Consider it all joy, my brethren, when you encounter various trials, 
3knowing that the testing of your faith produces endurance.

Matthew 5:11-12
Blessed are you when people insult you and persecute you, and falsely 
say all kinds of evil against you because of Me. 12Rejoice and be glad, for 
your reward in heaven is great.

1 Peter 1:6-7
In this you greatly rejoice, even though now for a little while, if 
necessary, you have been distressed by various trials, 7so that the proof 
of your faith, being more precious than gold which is perishable, even 
though tested by fire, may be found to result in praise and glory and 
honor at the revelation of Jesus Christ.

Scripture References:
(New American Standard Bible is used unless otherwise indicated)



Notes:

Philippians 3:10 
That I may know Him and the power of His resurrection and the 
fellowship of His sufferings, being conformed to His death.


